
LITTLE FLOWER PARISH 

Little Flower Sunday Masses 

Saturdays, 5 pm 

Sundays, 10 am 

Reconciliation prior to all Masses OR by appointment 
 
Weekday Masses  

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday  8 am 

Friday Adoration 7:30—8 am 
  
College Park I Retirement Residence Liturgy 

1st & 3rd Thursday 10:30 am 
 
College Park II Retirement Residence Liturgy 

2nd & 4th Friday of the month 10:30 am  
 
Broadway Terrace Liturgy 

1st  & 3rd Friday of the month 9:30 am 
 
Little Flower Summer Office Hours 

Monday to Friday 

8:30 am—12 noon 
 
Parish Staff Team 

Administrator:  Rev. Jose Periyilkatte 

    pastor2parishes@gmail.com 

Pastoral Assistant:  Bonnie Thiele Hunt 

    bonnie.littleflower@sasktel.net 

Office Manager:  Donna Costella 

    donna.littleflower@sasktel.net 

Caretaker/Maintenance:  Rick Morin 
 

420 College Avenue 

Regina, Saskatchewan     

S4N 0X2 

Phone (306) 522-8583 

E-mail:  littleflowerregina@sasktel.net  

Website:  www.littleflowerregina.ca 

MISSION  STATEMENT: Little Flower Parish as a faith community 
reaches out to all in service, compassion and love to fulfill our 
mission of proclaiming the gospel daily in word and deed. 

Little Flower Parish is wheelchair accessible 

through the Edgar Street entrance. 

Thirteenth—Sixteenth Sundays 

in Ordinary Time 

June 30 & July 22, 2018 

I had to remember that all would be revealed on the Day 

of Judgment. 

    ~St. Thérèse of Lisieux 
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Thirteenth—Sixteenth Sundays  

in Ordinary Time 

June 30 & July 22, 2018 

Theme:  Jesus is the compassionate healer.  He exercises his extraordinary power with a gentle touch.  He has enriched 

us, his church, with that power.  Through us, Jesus continues his compassionate mission. 

This Week in the Parish . . . . 

Daily Mass intentions listed below: 
 
Tues., July 3  8:00 am +Repose of Max Dormuth 
 
Wed., July 4  8:00 am Intentions of  Mercado Family 
 
Thurs., July 5 8:00 am +Repose of  Molly Sylvester McGee 
 
Fri., July 6  8:00 am Intentions of Gloria & Bernard Kuntz 
 
Sat., July 7  5:00 pm Intentions of  Jack Catarina 
 
Weekday Lector/Altar Server:  Barb Aman 
 
A complete list of daily Mass intentions (July) may be found on the bulletin boards 

and the parish website. 

Hospital Chaplains 
 

Catholic chaplains visit patients and their families to 

address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a 

friendly face and comforting presence, to talk about 

people’s fears and concerns, to bring Communion, 

and to contact a priest for Anointing of the Sick.  
 
If you or a family member wish to receive a visit 

from a chaplain, please let your parish know before 

entering hospital. 
 
General Hospital 306-519-1405, Pasqua Hospital, 

306-519-1380, Wascana Rehabilitation Centre 306-

530-6511. 

Offering of the Mass 
 

By virtue of the “communion of saints,” the Church 

commends the dead to God’s mercy and offers her 

prayers especially the holy sacrifice of the Eucharist, 

on their behalf. (Catechism of the Catholic Church).  

This practice dates as far back as Judas collecting a sin

-offering for the dead, making an atonement so that 

they might be delivered from their sin. (2 Maccabees 

12:39-45).  Masses may also be offered for the inten-

tions of the living or in thanksgiving.  Masses may be 

requested through the parish office. 
 
If you wish to have the Mass offered on a specific 

date, please make arrangements at least one month in 

advance. 

  Come, be nourished 

  by the Bread of Life. 

  Share this Bread and 

  strengthen the body of Christ. 



Prayer Ministry 
 

Please pray for the needs of the sick of our parish, the 

homebound, those in nursing homes and those who care 

for them, especially:  Florence Barrow, 

Germain Beaurivage, Adam Eberle, Tony 

& Kay Fahlman, Fr. Joe Firkola, Sr. 

Veronica Hager, Dean Hutchence, Mary 

Kish, Fr. Don McNeil, Fr. Emmett 

Morrissey, Thomas & Theresa Periyilkatte,   

Claudia Sali, Margaret Schaeffer, Kathleen Wingerter,  

Louise Wingerter and Tony Zimmerman.  Please also, 

keep in your prayers all who are grieving the death of a 

loved one. 

Financial Update     

  Collection Target June 24 Jan 1—June 24 

    Over (short) Over (short) 

  June 24 June 24 from target from target 

Envelopes/Donations - 113  $   2,576    

Non-envelope collection  $      302    

Total collection  $   2,878  $ 3,918  $           (1,040)  $          (24,317) 

 

 
 

Donald & Marjorie Benz—July 1—51 years 

Anthony & Louise Wingerter—July 2—60 years 

Edmondo & Elide Burchi—July 4—59 years 

Chris Atkinson & Noelle DeCorby—July 8—30 years 

Russ & Loreen Sauer—July 10—8 years 

Ryan & Leanne Forrest—July 11—20 years 

Gabe & Edith Seiferling—July 13—50 years 

Edwin & Joan Eberle– July 14—56 years 

Larry & Donna Draper—July 14—45 years 

Ken & Elisabeth Hameluck—July 16—52 years 

Edwin & Patricia Orellana—July 17—19 years 

Brian & MaryJane Schuler—July 20—45 years 

Jack & Jeanne Lucyk—July 25—59 years 
 

Richest blessings to all our couples.  You are a particular 

witness of God’s love and fidelity amongst us! 

“…as a matter of equality your abundance at the present 

time should supply their want, so that their abun-

dance may supply your want, that there may be 

equality.” 2 Corinthians 8:14 

We are responsible not only for our own lives, but 

for the lives of those around us. It is important that we not 

only grow, nurture and share our gifts; but that we also 

teach our children and encourage others to do the same. 

This is the communal aspect of our Catholic faith. We are 

the “Body of Christ”. We are called to be dependent on 

each other and not live in isolation. 

Attention Crafters 
 

Little Flower Parish Fundraising Committee is looking for 

items for the silent auction for our Fall Fundraiser. If you  

are interested in donating some of your handiwork or have 

any questions, please contact Carma Staples at 306-570-

7554. 

Food Drive 
 

Our next collection for the Marian Centre and 

Visitation House will be the weekend of July 7 & 

8.  Please be mindful that we do not accept pack-

aging that has been opened or items that are par-

tially used. 

Employment Opportunities 
 

The following positions have become available within the 

City:  Resurrection Parish—part-time Communications 

Co-ordinator, St. Martin de Porres Parish—Pastoral As-

sistant and St. Peter’s Parish—Pastoral Assistant.  Full 

details and job descriptions may be found on our website. 

Vocation View 
 

Many people need a healing touch.  Open your heart to 

the possibility that God may choose you to be a healing 

touch as a priest, sister, or brother.   (Mark 5:21-43) 

Parish Office 
 

The Parish Office will be closed Tuesday, July 2 

for the Canada Day holiday.  In case of an emer-

gency, please leave a message on our voice mail. 
 
We also begin our summer office hours July 3rd:  

Monday to Friday 8:30 am to noon. 

Keep the light of Christ always burning in your heart—

for he along is the Way to walk. He is the Life to live.  

He is the Love to love. 

                       ST. MOTHER THERESA OF CALCUTTA 
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TF93: Faith and Reason In the Classroom Part 3 
 

What do you do when you find a 'lost recording' in the 

middle of a very busy few weeks? Praise God, dust it 

off, and share it of course! Deacon Eric is still in re-

covery after all the ordination festivities and so we're 

giving both him and Dr. Brett a break while simulta-

neously treating you, faithful listener, to the final epi-

sode of our three-part "Faith and Reason in the Class-

room" series. Enjoy this week's Thinking Faith! 

The Archdiocese Of Regina  

Lay Formation Program 
 

Mission-Discipleship-Service-Faith 
 
"I see how graduates from the program have become 

more involved in the life of the parish: be it on pastoral 

council or one of the committees such as liturgy or social 

justice, etc. I have witnessed their faith grow from before 

they entered to the time of their graduation and how they 

become more in tune with their faith. In many ways you 

can see how they have fallen in love with the Lord and 

with his Church." - Fr. Stephen Bill 
 
One weekend per month from October until June, Catho-

lics who want to know, love and serve Christ more 

deeply come together at Campion College in Re-

gina.  Are you ready to fall more deeply in love with Je-

sus Christ and his Church? We are currently accepting 

applications for the fall intake of this three-year program. 

For more information or to register, please contact our 

Program Coordinator, Eric Gurash at 306.352.1651 ext 

211 or email him at egurash@archregina.sk.ca 

2018 CHAS Convention – 75th Anniversary 
 

Mark your calendars for October 22-23, 2018 for the 

75th CHAS Annual Convention, held at the Saskatoon 

Inn. This year’s theme is ‘FOLLOWING TRUE 

NORTH Navigating Change as Faith-filled Caregivers.' 

Keynote speakers include: Sr. Nuala Kenny, OC, MD, 

FRCP, Dr. Tracy Trothen, and Gregg Brown, MSC, 

CTDP. Inspirational speaker: Marc Dansereau. Please 

contact CHAS office 306-955-2427, ca-

tholichealth@chassk.ca  or visit www.chassk.ca for 

more information. 

Moving? 
 

Are you planning on moving? Have you already moved?  

Has a friend or relative belonging to 

Little Flower Parish moved?  If the 

answer to any of these questions is 

“yes”, please contact the parish of-

fice and give us your new contact 

information.  Thank you! 

Summer Vacation 
 

When you go on vacation don’t forget to mail 

or deliver your church envelope to your own 

church.  Regular expenses continue through 

the summer months and we rely on your do-

nations.  Thank you.  

 

  

Are you going on vacation? If you will be staying in ho-

tels or motels, please consider saving the little 

soaps and bottles of shampoo, conditioner and 

lotions to donate to Visitation House and Marian 

Centre. We have a tub at the back of the church 

to collect these items. 

Support World Youth Day pilgrims with your 

recyclables! 
 

Using “Drop N Go” at Sarcan, donate by logging in as 

“WYD”. Need more info? See Sarcan www.sarcan.ca. 

Prefer a pickup? Contact Patti/Caleb 306-543-5718 (leave 

a message) Thank you! 

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) 
 

Would you like to know more about the Catholic Faith?  

Are you interested in knowing how one becomes a mem-

ber of the Catholic Church?  Jesus invited His first follow-

ers to come and see.  Their first step was to say yes.  They 

then listened and they were amazed.  Do you have ques-

tions?  Do you want to confirm your faith?  The process of 

the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults invites you to do 

just that.  To know more about RCIA please contact the 

parish office at 306-522-8583. 

We would like to thank the students of Jean 

Vanier School for their diligence in folding 

our bulletins during the school year. 
 
Our thanks also go out to the Grade 4 stu-

dents of St. Augustine Community School for their efforts 

in keeping our hymn books tidy in the pews each week 

during the school year. 
 
May God bless you abundantly during the summer 

months. 

I read that 4,153,237 people got married last year.  Not to 
cause any trouble, but shouldn’t that be an even number? 

On a fence:  “Salesmen welcome! Dog food is expensive” 
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